
From:   Jim Brock   

To:   Jose Trevino   
Date:   July 10, 2009

Subject:   FCC file number 0224-EX-PL-2009
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Please confirm that you have received all required data. My email: jimmie.brock@radioshack.com

Regards,
Jim Brock


